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It is not expected that staff and student parents would bring their children with 
them to the University during the usual course of their work or studies.  
However, there are likely to be some occasions where staff and student 
parents or other visitors do have children with them and need facilities to 
breastfeed/ feed infants while they are on campus.  It is also very likely that 
staff or student parents returning from a period of parental leave will need a 
space to express and store milk during the day. 
 
The University has a designated room on the Ormskirk campus for 
breastfeeding, expressing and infant feeding.   It is in the Business School – 
building 16 on the campus map.  The room is B225 on the second floor. This 
room should be left un-locked and is available to use when the building is 
open.   
 
The room holds a fridge for people to store milk during the day.  There is a 
sink in the open kitchen on the first floor in the building if people need to wash 
bottles or any other equipment. 
 
The room is available for staff, students and visitors to use as needed and 
booking is not required.  All members of the University community should be 
directed to this room, and no one should be directed to use disabled toilet 
facilities. 
 
Further spaces that can be used for this purpose are currently being explored 
and we hope to have more spaces available on campus very shortly.   
 
If you wish to raise an issue or suggest an improvement for this room or the 
wider campus facilities, please email studentlife@edgehill.ac.uk. 
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